
Our School is Hosting a 
“College Colors Day!”

In celebration of West Virginia’s statewide “College Application and Exploration Week,” our school is 
hosting a “College Colors Day!”

Students are encouraged to wear the colors of their favorite college or university, or to wear their favorite 
college gear. Students must abide by the school’s dress code and avoid wearing inappropriate or revealing 
clothing. Be sure to post pictures on your social media channels, tag CFWV, and use #CollegeBoundWV!

Our “College Colors Day” will be held:

To learn more about college options, visit the state’s free college-planning website, www.CFWV.com!


